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20th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We would like to inform you that bookings for parent-teacher interviews will be open on Monday, 24th 
March at 9 am and will be closing on Thursday, 27th March at 3.30pm. This is a great opportunity for you 
to discuss your child's progress with their teacher and to gain valuable feedback on their academic 
performance. 
 
Parent Teacher interviews will be held during week 10 and 11 this term. 
 
Please note that these interviews are for mainstream classes only.  Teachers from K-2D, K-6C, 1-6E, and 3-
6G will contact parents directly to organise IEP meeting times.  
 
Each interview session will be 10 minutes long. To book your preferred time slot, please use the Sentral 
Parent Portal application. It is an easy-to-use platform that will allow you to choose a suitable time and 
date that works for both you and the teacher. 
 
If you encounter any difficulties or have any questions regarding the booking process, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the parent-teacher interviews. 
 
 
Sara Swift        
Principal   
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